
 
CLEAR CREEK COMMUNITY SERVICES DISTRICT STAFF REPORT 

 

TO:         The Board of Directors 
FROM:   Nicolette Moroney, General Manager 
TOPIC:   COVID - 19 
 

DATE:    March 29, 2020 

SUMMARY: 
 

Not much has changed the way we do business, there is very little face to face 
contact as most customers send in their payment or use the drop boxes at the 
district office and firehouse.  If a customer does have a question or concern they 
usually call or email.    
 

Currently, there is no evidence that the COVID-19 virus survives the disinfection 
process for drinking water. The public can continue to use and drink water from 
their tap as usual. Visit the U.S. EPA’s webpage 
www.epa.gov/coronavirus/coronavirus-and-drinking-water-and-wastewater  for 
up to date information.  According to the World Health Organization, 
www.who.int/publications-detail/water-sanitation-hygiene-and-waste-
management-for-covid-19 the “presence of the COVID-19 virus has not been 
detected in drinking water supplies and based on current evidence the risk to 
water supplies is low.” 
 

JD is prioritizing his responsibilities to ensure essential functions are addressed; 
low priority tasks will need to be postponed until further notice.  He will continue 
to provide ongoing water quality monitoring and reporting in accordance with 
laws, regulations and permit requirements. 
 

Chief Hunter has instructed all volunteers on the importance of using PPE 
(personal protective equipment) during this time.  He has also reinforced the 
need of community social distancing. 
 

We do have a coronavirus link on our website and a notice has been posted on 
steps to prevent the spread of all respiratory viruses.  
 

We have not yet canceled the public hearing on the water rate increase, waiting 
to see where this goes. 
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